
The  Parish Staff 
Father Noah Waldman, Pastor 
nwaldman@fastmail.fm 
Deacon Kevin Miller 
Mrs. Shelly Tolliver, Principal 
Mrs. Tammy Hutchison, School Secretary 
Mrs. Robin Kaufman, Finance and Rectory Secretary  
Mrs. Marcia McKay,  Bulletin Editor and Rectory Secretary, 
PSR & RCIA.  If you are a new family, please call the rectory 
office  at 573-468-6101 for more information.    
 

Organization Presidents 
Home & School                             573-468-4423 
Liturgy, Joan Koebbe, Contact  573-468-8671 
St. Vincent de Paul Society   1-877-238-322    #3365  
Parish Center  & Old School Hall Rental 573-468-6101 
Knights of Columbus Hall                     573-860-2458    
         
                 Counseling or Help with an unwanted Pregnancy 
BirthRight                                   1-800-550-4900 
LifeLine                       573-885-3040 
Pregnancy Assistance Center      636-239-1840  
          
          CHILD ABUSE Hotline 1-800-392-3738 
          Adult Abuse & Neglect 1-800-392-0210 

               August 118  2024 
           Twentieth Sunday in   
              Ordinary Time                   

 
Mass Schedule 

Saturday Evening  4:00 p.m. 
Sunday Morning  11:00 a.m.-(Children’s Liturgy) 
Weekdays Thursday & Friday  8: 00 a.m. 

Confessions 
                             Saturdays-3:00 PM – 3:45 PM 
                            Thursdays after Mass 
 

Eucharistic Adoration 
 Eucharistic Adoration is at  8:30 a.m. Thursday  

morning  until 6:00 p.m. Thursday evening  

Sacramental Preparation for Marriage 
Please contact the rectory at least 6 months prior to your 
marriage. Attending “Preparing for Christian Marriage”  
lectures or an alternate approved program is required. No 
Weddings will be performed after 1:00p.m. on Saturdays. 

 
Sacrament of Baptism 

Arrangements are to be made to attend Baptismal Classes 
for Parents prior to the baptism. Contact the rectory office  
to make arrangements, at 573-468-6101.   

    St. Vincent de Paul Society 
     Would you be able to help? 
    St. Vincent de Paul is in need of 3 people to 
work the phone lines. Individuals would call in to 
the 877-238-322, ext. 3365 to leave a message, 

then those that work the phone line would retrieve the message.  
             We also need volunteers to meet with neighbors as 
needed to do the interviews.   
           If you would like more information, or would be willing to 
volunteer, please call the rectory office at 573-468-6101.  

 

         Gently Used  
  Stuffed Animals Needed 
 

We are looking for donations of “gently” used 
stuffed animals for the Festival Children’s Games.  
There is a container in the vestibule of church 
where you can drop them off. 
You may also drop them at the school office or 
the rectory office.  Thank you! 
 

 
      PSR INFORMATION 
 
    It is that time of the year. PSR  
Registration will be held on Wednesday, 

August 28th at 6:00 PM in the school cafeteria. 
   
    Folders will be handed out at that time and infor-
mation about the upcoming year will be discussed. 
    
     We will have a Kindergarten class, provided we 
have enough students signed up. If your child is 
going into the First Grade this school year, please 
attend and get them signed up.  
   
     We are excited to see everyone and look for-
ward to spending time with your children enriching 
their faith.  



WELCOME 
A warm welcome to all of you who have come to worship with us. If you are visiting, we are honored by your 
 presence. If you are interested in becoming a member, please call the rectory at 573-468-6101.  
 
                                                     Parish Website: www.stanthonysullivan.com 

 Pastor’s Announcements 

 

          
 
        School News 
      

    As begin the  school year, we couldn't be more excit-
ed to welcome our students and families.     
                  We welcome our 2024-2025 Staff:     
                                 Pre-School:      
      Jamie Stark, Taya Ramsey, & Debbie Huskey 
                                  First Grade 
                               Pam Copeland 
                          Second  & Third Grade 
        Nicole Behrends 
                             Fourth & Fifth Grade 
           Kelly Roberts 
                       Sixth, Seventh & Eighth Grades 
                                Jacqueline de la Torre  
             Seventh & Eight Grade Math 
                                    Michaela Foster 
         Resource/Title One 
                                      Lisa Boyle 

    We are very pleased to announce that we have 
grown tremendously. We have a total of 73 Students 
this year, which includes our Pre-School!   
 
     If you know of anyone who may be interested in 
what we have to offer, please have them  call the 
school office at 573-468-4423 to set up a time to visit. 
        We are grateful for your prayers and support! 



  SICK LIST  May God grant them healing of soul and body 
If you have someone that you would like to  add,  please call the 
rectory.  If they are well, please let us know. 
Christina Lambing Angie Biehl Harvey Richards 
Cindy Dill Fox Mike Fone  Ronnie Schliefer 
Charlene Woodcock   Patti Day                    Wanda Baxter          
Tricia Harris                David Jost                   
Scott Staufenbiel        Dorothy Eftink            David Columbo 
 Kayden & Jayden Eftink    Ada Puhse         Bella Matchell 
 Warren Kaemmerlen    Sr. JoAnn                 Joan Barber 
George & Barb Epple    Joanie Klinger         Aoife Smith 
Vic Heidbrink                  Myrna Parker         Sonny Lonning 
Pamela Libby                 Scott Lambing        Mark Woodring 
If someone has recovered or passed away, please call and let us 
know.  The bulletin for the weekend goes in for publication on  
Monday morning.   

Pray for our Service Personnel 
If you wish to add someone to the list please call the rectory. 

 Alec McCormick/Air Force 
Jonathan Cox/Army Reserves         Chris Carter/Air Force                             
Jacob Cargill/Air Force                             Cooper Sellars/Marines  
Mark Johnson/Marines                               Cory Garrus/Marines           
Ray Schoonveld/Marines         Bradley Rigdon/ Marines 
Mary Kate Wetzel/Marine                           Wyatt Seaton/Marines 
 Kim Hurt/Air Force Reserves   
Jordan Bodi, Army                                      Jaison Ronsick/National Guard 
Ethan Kackley/Marines                              Timmy Kloos/ Air Force 
Luke  D. Ryan/Marines                               Oliva Price/Navy  
If someone is  no longer in the Military, please let us know.  If you 
would like to add someone to  list please  call the rectory office. 
Thank you.  

               Our Thanks Offering    
                    This is the offertory for August 10th & 11th, 2024 
 
Adult Envelopes.............................................. ......$  3,107.00               
Envelopes: (98)                                                            
Electronic................................................................$  2,295.00                                                     
Loose………………………..………....…............. ...$     253.00   
                                                                                    5,655.00  
Total General Fund Offertory                                        
 
St. Vincent de Paul................................................$   10.00 
School Support………………………………………$        185.00  
Electric Special Collections.................................. ..$ ______                  
                                                                                         195.00 

                     Mass Intentions 
Monday,        August 19        
                      8:00 a.m.        NO MASS   
Tuesday,       August 20 
             8:00 a. m.       Communion Service                 
                                             Perpetual Help Devotions       
Wednesday, August 21     
       8:00 a. m.       NO MASS  
Thursday,    August  22                    
                      8:00 a.m.        Mass of Thanksgiving                                                                                                                                                                                                                        
 Friday,         August 23     
           8:00  a. m       Homer & Lorraine Mitchell     
Saturday,      August 24                  
                      4:00 p.m.        Calvin & Rita Horstmann  
Sunday,        August 25           
                     11:00 a. m.      Sr. Dorothy Lauberth     
        
                        Lector and Minister Schedule  
Saturday,    August 24              
      4:00 p.m.          R Abel         
      Ministers          J Mallory, M Weiland                 
 
Sunday,       August  25 
      11:00 a. m.       Michelle de la Torre          
                     Ministers          A Branson, H Childress 
         
                        Servers  
 Saturday,    August  24               
      4:00 p. m.         JoAnn Klinger 
  
Sunday,        August 25           
                     11:00 a. m.       Waylon Stark & Volunteer     
                    
                       Gift Bearers 
 Saturday,    August 24                                       
       4:00 p.m.         Ushers               
Sunday,       August 25     
                    11:00 a. m.        Ushers         

           Altar Flowers & Candles 
Altar Flowers are $55.00 and Altar 
Candles are $10.00 in memory or  
honor of loved ones.  
Call the rectory to schedule a date. 

                       YE Olde Country Store 
    Merchandise needed. We are looking for handcrafted items, 
homemade baked goods & candies. Best seller items are home-
made jams, jellies vegetable, and canned fruits.  
    Other items include knick-knacks, jewelry, books, toys,  puz-
zles and dishes. We DO NOT accept  items such as, furniture, 
purses, electronics,  shoes, or clothing. This is a Country 
store, not a rummage sale.  
    Donated items may be dropped off only on the 
 following dates and times:  
Thursday, August 22nd & Friday, August 23rd to the new 
school gym, from 8:30 AM– 3:00 PM.  
                      Questions? Contact JoAnn Klinger  

             Volunteer Needed for Adoration  
We need someone to fill the 2:00 PM-3:00 PM hour as 
soon as possible. Please call the rectory if you can do 
this. The number is 573-468-6101. 


